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Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB 126 updates procedures for when a public school student is arrested 

for a violent crime. The measure requires an arrest notification, which is sent to the district 

superintendent upon arrest, to be kept in the student's permanent records. If the student is 

convicted and transfers schools, such arrest notification must be transferred to the receiving 

district. Beginning next school year, schools are required to request information regarding 

potential violent crimes for any student seeking a transfer to their district.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As written, the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the budget or 

state appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

